Finksburg FPACC - Quick Survey - September 2021

mail.admin@finksburg.org <mail.admin@finksburg.org>
Wed 9/22/2021 1:47 PM

To: mail.admin@finksburg.org <mail.admin@finksburg.org>

[I]J 1 attachments (43 KB)
2021FinksburgSurveyBannerSmaller.png;

Finksburg Planning and Citizens' Council Inc.

Next Meeting: TBD, we hope to be back in person soon

»Finksburg Survey: https://forms.office.com/r/LPiLVCneiH
Dear Finksburg Residents and Business Owners,

The Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council, Inc. would like your assistance in
determining how FPACC can address your specific interest and concerns within the
community. Completing our questionnaire will greatly help FPACC target initiatives the
community deem most important. Your time in completing this questionnaire is very much
appreciated. Responses are anonymous.

Please Click Here.

Skip Boyles
President, Finksburg Planning and Citizens’ Council, Inc.

» Membership Dues:

A reminder that it’s time to pay 2021 membership dues. To join or renew with our group, it
only costs $10 per family and $25 for businesses. We accept online payments and checks.
Please use the membership page. Business members are welcome to schedule a short
presentation about their business at a general membership meeting. Dues are optional, but
appreciated. Thanks for your help and support.

™  Further information can be found on our website, http://www.finksburg.org.
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